
National Security Bureau

https://en.bbn.gov.pl/en/news/149,Students-of-the-National-War-College-come-to-visit-the-NSB.html
20.04.2024, 00:46
16.05.2011

Students of the National War College come to visit the NSB

Monday, 16 May 2011. The Deputy Head of the NSB Zdzisław Lachowski, PhD met with the
group of students of National War College (NWC).

The group came to Poland as part of their study visit  connected with their
research. The meetings both in Poland and other countries will result in studies
providing recommendations for the US strategy towards the region.

Discussion  concerned  different  aspects  of  Poland’s  security,  including  energy
security. NWC students thanked the Deputy Head for the time and opportunity
to talk to the representatives of the National Security Bureau.
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